
   

       

 
 

July 7, 2025 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled South of Kern River GSP of the 
Executive Committee has been cancelled for Thursday, July 10, 2025. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will resume on Thursday, August 14, 2025. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


